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Dear Staff Members,  

 

These are very tough times as Covid's second wave has hit us like a tsunami.  

 

I wanted to express that all of us are in this situation together and we shall overcome someday. We all 
need to keep the faith and keep ourselves safe by strictly following Covid safety protocols.  

 

I also wanted to convey my gratitude to all our teaching staff for working so hard and ensuring that 
academics of our students does not suffer.  

 

I urge all of you to register yourself for vaccination, which is opening from May 1st for everyone above 
18 years of age. However, extra precaution needs to be taken at vaccine centers because of large 
gathering at those centers.  

 

We are working with district authorities to check if we can hold a vaccination camp in our school. 

 

Let's us all keep are spirits high and not let our guard down against this disease.  

 

Best wishes and kind regards, 

Director, MLZS Dhanbad 


